
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
of the 

Town of Stallings 
Planning Board 

 
    
 
 

Due to a lack of a quorum, the Planning Board Meeting for the Town of Stallings on Tuesday, 
February 21, 2023, was cancelled. 
 
This is the 21st day of February 2023.  
 
 
        

       s/ Max Hsiang 
      Max Hsiang, Planning Director 


